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DOMESTIC

NET CONTENTS  240 mL

Insecticide Solution

CYCLE BREAKER 5

QUICK KILL CONCENTRATE

FOR DOGS AND CATS

Kills Dogs and Cat Flea, American Dog Tick and Brown Dog Tick

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING 

GUARANTEE: 

Pyrethrins                                      0.33%
Piperonyl Butoxide Technical                    0.67%
N-Octyl Bicycloheptene Dicarboximide            1.11%

REG. NO. 21121 P.C.P. ACT.

DANGER

POISON

VETREPHARM INC. 
69 Bessemer Road, Unit 27, 

London, Ontario 
N6E 2V6

DIRECTIONS:  
For control of dog and cat flea, American dog tick and brown dog
tick, dilute 30 mL of CYCLE BREAKER 5 concentrate with 1 litre of
water.  Sponge - rinse animal with the diluted solution, making
sure the hair is thoroughly wet to the skin. Avoid contact of the
material with eyes, mouth and scrotum of animal.  Repeat as
necessary for control. Do not use on puppies or kittens under 8
weeks of age or on nursing females.  Consult a veterinarian
before using on pregnant animals. 

PRECAUTIONS:  
KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Discontinue use if dermal or
nasal irritation develops.  Do not use near fish, food or
foodstuffs.  Wash hands after use.  Dispose of empty container in



regular household garbage.

FIRST AID:  
If in eyes, flush with clean water.  If on skin, wash with soap
and water.  If irritation persists, obtain medical attention.  If
accidentally swallowed, do not induce vomiting.  Contains
petroleum distillates. Obtain medical attention at once bringing
container with you.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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